
From: Maxine Hines
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support programs to reduce climate problems
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 2:34:39 PM

Oregon and the world need to do what we can to prevent and improve climate
change.  It will cause some problems and if those are managed with good
communication, we can move ahead together.......Don't quit trying to do the
right things.

I've been in the housing market and done what I could over the years to
conserve, that is not enough now.......Stick up for the future, the world and our
youth,,,,,,,,please
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